
From: Gallagher, June
To: Chambers, Michelle
Subject: FW: For the Dec. 14 meeting
Date: December 11, 2020 11:37:02 AM

June Gallagher, B.A., Dipl. M.A.
Municipal Clerk                                                        
Legislative Services Department
Municipality of Clarington                                                     
40 Temperance Street, Bowmanville ON L1C 3A6
905-623-3379 ext. 2102 | 1-800-563-1195
www.clarington.net

-----Original Message-----
From: Ingrid Berzins <berzins@execulink.com>
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 11:37 AM
To: Gallagher, June <JGallagher@clarington.net>
Subject: For the Dec. 14 meeting

EXTERNAL

To the Councillors of Clarington

Those of us in the farming/forestry/rural communities have been responsible stewards of our lands for decades and
continue to be leaders protecting our environment and natural habitats.

This letter is in support, therefore, of upholding our property rights in rural Clarington and that no new EP lands be
added other than to meet current mandatory provincial designations.

Sincerely,

Ingrid Berzins
905-786-2887
Ward 4
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